
TC Updates 
 
The SSE Intelligent Power and Energy Systems Technical Committee has run a Project 
Authorization Request (PAR) workshop in Changsha in September 2023. Energy storage systems 
are key assets in smart cities to help achieve sustainability goals. One of the major standardisation 
challenges are with the monitoring, safety, and control of energy storage systems. As such, the 
PAR from “study group for monitoring, safety and control of energy storage systems for smart 
cities” has been recently submitted to IEEE SA for approval consideration with SMC is the 
sponsor. More details can be found here: https://sagroups.ieee.org/smart-cities-energy/ 
 
Please contact the Study Group Chair, Dr Chun Sing Lai (chunsing.lai@brunel.ac.uk), for any 
question or interest to join the study group. 
  
 


